
Knights of Columbus Meeting 

Fr. Joseph Boylan, Jr. Council #15175 

September 4th, 2012 

 

The Council was called to order at 7:00pm. 

 

The roll of officers was called and noted as follows (P-Present; A-Absent): 

Chaplain (Monsignor Ward) A Financial Secretary (Jeff Furler) P Inside Guard (Tony McCauley) P 

Grand Knight (John Fruin) P Treasurer (Tim Abel) P Outside Guard (Terry Cochran) P 

Deputy Grand Knight (Mark Rayburn) P Lecturer (Dan Hunt) A Trustee (Jim Woodward) A 

Chancellor (Dan Lamboley) P Advocate (Jeff Lopez) A Trustee (Kevin Cook) A 

Recorder (Luke Filosa) A Warden (Joe Klingler)  P Trustee (Roger Nalewajka) A 

 

The Opening Prayer was the “Our Father”. 

 

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited by all members present.  

 

The minutes of the August 7th meeting were approved by Ryan Remkus and seconded by Dan Lafayette. 

 

The Grand Knight presented the June Audit results.  

 Membership numbers started the period with 81 members and ended with total of 91.  

 Current balance on hand $8557.30, Current Liabilities $1775.32,  Net Investments Assets = 

$6861.98. 

 Trustees found the books in order.  

 

This coming Friday is the Friday Reflection.  

 

KC Golf outing is this Friday.  Currently we have 80 golfers, 102 dinners, 14 hole sponsors.  Thanks to 

Jason Bramley for sponsoring the dinner.  Thanks to Jeff Furler for donation of the vacation house for 

the auction.  

 

September 21-23 is the Intellectual Disabilities drive.  Guy DiCiaula reported that there are plenty of 

open times for men to help with the drive.  We have added an additional location this year at CJ’s 

Restaurant.  

 

Membership report – September 18th is the next 1st degree.  Looking for volunteers to help man the KC 

membership table at September 8/9 and September 15/16 masses.  1st degree team looking for an 

additional member to help fill an open role.  

 

Council received a Vocation Sponsor Award for our donations to seminarian Andru O’Brien. 

  



State has set Charitable goals for our Council for 2012-13 –  

 $420 – Newman Fund 

 $500 – ID drive 

 $92 – Pro-Life 

 $92 – General Assistance Fund 

 $210 – Vocations – (Raffle can offset some of this amount) 

 

No Field Agent Report 

 

No Chaplains report 

 

Received thank you letter for the donation to the ‘Word Among Us’. 

 

For the Good of the Order – Tim Kindermann mentioned Home Sweet Home 95th anniversary 

celebration is coming up in early November.  Looking for $200 table sponsors.  Membership would like 

more information about the event and table sponsorship before making a motion on the table 

sponsorship.  

 

Tim thanked the Knights for the prayers and support at the Anointing of the Sick for his son Jake who 

will have heart surgery on October 2nd.  Please keep Tim’s son in your prayers.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Joe Klingler, 

Acting Recorder 


